Decreased Subsidy on Air Carriers

" A decrease in federal subsidy
payments to “Alaska air carriers
[has been announced by the Civil

Aeronautics Board,: U.S." Sen:’

Ted Stevens said. . .

In fiscal 1970. subsidy 'pa_v-
ments of $4.790,000 were made
to four air carriers-Alaska Air-
lines, Kodiak Airlines, Western

Airlines' and Wien Consohdated .

Airlines."

During this-fiscal yeat (1971)
the total is ' expected to
be $4,313.000, Senator Stevens
said. - The CAB esnm.nes that
the next fiscal year’s figure will
be $4,467.000.



